
 

 

"CORRIGENDUM" 

Tender Notice Uploaded on 20.04.2021 

Development works, University of Sargodha 

With reference to the advertisement uploaded on the PPRA Punjab Website 
regarding Tender Notice for Development Works in the University of 
Sargodha. Kindly note that Issuance date of tender will be '19.05.2021 
(Wednesday) during office hours' instead of '10.05.2021' and tenders will 
be opened on '20.05.2021 (Thursday) at 2.30 p.m.' instead of '11.05.2021 
at 12.30 p.m. ' due to holidays announced by Govt. of Punjab. Every other 
detail (terms & conditions) remains same. 
 
 

Executive Engineer (M&R) 
University of Sargodha 

 

  

 

 

 

 


